
The Induction Programme of Harish Chandra Mathematics Society, Department of 

Mathematics of Deen Dayal Upadhyaya College was held on 31st August 2018 where the 

students of 2nd and 3rd year along with the teachers, welcomed the freshers. 

The programme started with an introductory session for the freshers where they got to share 

their hobbies and experiences. This event showcased their exemplary moral character. 

Also, all the newly elected members of the student council of the Mathematics Department, 

introduced themselves and their roles. 

The session ended with the thoughtful words of Dr. Sanjay Kumar Pant in which he 

highlighted the importance of maintaining balance between studies and various activities of 

college life. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 


